
Havrilla, Brion 

, Subject: FW: Please oppose KPB Ordinance 2014-19-60 

From: joalaska <joalaska@ptialaska.net> 
Date: June 16,2015 at 3:27:30 PM AKDT 
To: <kwolf@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
Subject: Please oppose KPB Ordinance 2014-19-60 

To All Assembly Members: 

Health care costs for public employee are way-out of line with reality. 

It is time to consider buying minimum Obama-care policies with high deductibles that are issued and 
managed by a private company. The KPB can no longer afford to be an insurance company. 
Please oppose KPC Ordinance 2014-

Thank you 

Joann Odd 
P.O. Box 62 
Clam Gulch. AK 99568 
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